
What’s Developing 

 

 Much more information will be forthcoming in upcoming weeks, but there have already 

been some dates set that you may want to jot down on your calendar. Empower Dakota will host 

Focus Groups on July 10-11. Sessions will be held in many parts of the community where people 

can participate and give their input. A survey, both online and paper copies, will be available at 

about that same time, and that also will be a way to gather information about the community and 

individual thoughts and observations.  

On the evening of August 2 there will be a community wide meeting that everyone is 

invited to attend to continue to express their thoughts and to work together to set the course for 

new things to happen in Eureka. Everyone living in and around Eureka that considers Eureka to 

be “home” is encouraged to attend and participate in all of these opportunities. 
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